
TOWN OF LEESBURG 
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID 

                  LOWER SYCOLIN SEWAGE CONVEYANCE SYSTEM  
IFB No.07404-FY12-01 

 
 
SEALED BIDS to construct the above project WILL BE RECEIVED by Ms. Renée 
LaFollette, Acting Director, Department of Capital Projects for the Town of Leesburg, either 
by mail or hand delivered to the Third Floor, 25 West Market Street, Leesburg, VA 20176, 
UNTIL BUT NO LATER THAN 3:30 p.m., Wednesday, November 30, 2011. Bids shall 
be marked “Sealed Bid for Lower Sycolin Sewage Conveyance System Bid Date – 
Wednesday, November 30, 2011 – 3:30 P.M.

 

”  Bids will be opened, and read aloud at 25 
West Market Street, lower level conference room 2, at that date and time.   

All questions regarding this bid must be received in writing or by fax at 703-737-7065 
(no emails will be accepted

 

) until but no later than 5:00 p.m. on Friday, November 18, 
2011.   

The project includes the construction of a sewage pumping station, gravity sewer, force 
main, access road and all incidentals thereto including construction survey, clearing, 
erosion and sediment control, tree preservation and stream crossing. 
 
The Town reserves the right to perform all, part, or none of the work. 
 
Bid Documents may be obtained beginning Monday, October 31, 2011 from the Department 
of Capital Projects - Third Floor, 25 West Market Street, Leesburg, VA 20176, for a non-
refundable fee of $200.00 per set.  Bid documents may also be viewed by appointment at the 
Department of Capital Projects at no charge.  Contact Cindy Steyer at 703-737-2302 or 
csteyer@leesburgva.gov to purchase or view these bid documents or for shipment options.   
 
A non-mandatory pre-bid conference will be held at 10:00 a.m. on November 10, 2011 at 
Utility Maintenance Building, 1385 East Market Street, Leesburg, VA 20176. A site visit 
will follow depending on the interest of the attendees.  
 
 
Renée LaFollette, Acting Director 
Department of Capital Projects 
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